
 
               

 

Oasis Consulting and Trading Group LLC (OCTGLLC) provides business development, 
capture management, proposal management and acquisition/contract & construction 
management services to United States Department of Defense (US DoD) contractors 
and other US and foreign entities pursuing business activities with the US 
Government.  
 
We assist contractors in understanding the US Federal solicitation, proposal and 
contract management process as well as the Federal Acquisition Regulations.  We 
can also assist contractors with winning contracts with the US Federal Government 
and can assist in their successful execution and administration following award.    
 
OCTGLLC has been in business since 2012 and is a UAE licensed and registered 
company.  The service offerings for this business sector originated in 1995 under 
P2CAS Consulting LLC, Virginia, USA and migrated to OCTGLLC in 2012.   
 
OCTGLLC is also registered on the US Government System of Award Management 
(SAM) consolidated contractor registry site. 
 
OCTGLLC is jointly managed by Chuck Hayes who completed 34 years US Federal 
Service with the Naval Facilities Engineering Command, Atlantic Division.  While 
assigned to NAVFAC he served in the position of Civil Engineering Technician, 
Construction Contract Negotiator and Senior Contract Specialist and remains a 
certified Defense Acquisition Professional (DAWIA), Level II.  Mr. Hayes is also a 
Certified International Commercial Contracts Manager (CICCM).     
 
OCTGLLC also specializes in assisting foreign contractors in qualifying and competing 
for US Department of Defense contracts.  We can assist in developing a business 
plan and process to qualify and compete for US DoD contracts.  Our services also 
offer guidance and assistance in contract management, project management and 
the administration and execution contracts with the US DoD.  
 
We can provide guidance on the development of Quality Control Plans, Safety Plans, 
HAZMAT Control/Mitigation Plans and other plans required under the terms of the 
contract.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you and assisting you with your business 
development requirements and successful responses to US Federal DoD contract 
solicitations.  
 


